
 
 

Caring Action for Children, Inc. 

February 7, 2023 

 

To our wonderful and generous supporters: 

 

After more than 60 years of dedicated service, the Board of Directors has made the incredibly 

difficult decision to wind down operations of Caring Action for Children, Inc.  As a result, we will 

no longer be accepting donations after June 30, 2023. We are truly grateful for the continued 

support you have provided through the years to help the underprivileged children and young 

people in Mexico.  We could not have done this without you. 

 

Your donations have not only impacted numerous lives daily, but have also been used to build 

schools, maintain and improve the homes, provide scholarships, plus so much more.  In other 

words, your donations have made a difference.   We will continue to distribute all remaining 

funds directly to the children’s homes until all funds have been exhausted.   

 

Again, thank you for your dedicated support and generosity and for MAKING A DIFFERENCE in 

the lives of God’s children in Mexico.  In the words of our late Executive Director, Tor Jansen: 

“They let me know that what I had done made a difference in their lives, and that was my 

reward. That is what keeps the faith going; that you made a difference in someone else’s life, 

and it lasts forever.”  

 

We encourage you to continue making a difference by making future donations to another 

organization that interests you.  Thank you. 

  

God bless, 

Caring Action Board of Directors 


